
FREE Meals for All Students!

For the upcoming 2024-25 school year, Somerset Public Schools and Somerset Berkley Regional 

High School is participating in the Community Eligibility Program (CEP), serving meals to students 

at no cost and without the need for families to complete meal applications. This means students 

will have the opportunity to enjoy Breakfast and Lunch for free throughout the academic year.

CEP offers a great opportunity for everyone to eat together in the cafeteria and hopefully make it 

easier for students and families to confidently check breakfast lunch off their list. We’re excited to 

serve even more students in the Somerset and Berkley community this year, helping to fuel busy 

days with favorite menu items and a variety of delicious new recipes!

https://somersetberkley.nutrislice.com/menus-eula

https://somersetps.nutrislice.com/
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